
Licensed Assisted Living  
& Memory Care 

 
14650 Lakeside Circle 

Sterling Heights, MI, 48313 
 (586) 532-7601 
(586) 532-7601 

JOIN THE FUN! 
  Assisted Living and Memory Care 

January 2018 
Monthly Highlights 

 3/6 Bowling & Brew AL 
3/8 Happy Hour w/Bob AL &MC 
3/12 Painting w/Rebecca AL &MC 
3/15 Golf Tournament AL 
3/16 St. Patrick’s Day Social AL & MC 
3/19 Music Therapy MC 
3/22 Happy Hour w/Jeff AL & MC 
3/23 Easter Egg Bunny Craft AL 
3/24 Easter Brunch  
3/26 Karaoke Party AL 
3/27 What’s Cooking MC 
3/29 Tiger’s Home Opener AL & MC 
 
 

~Please see the Activity calendar for more planned events.  
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Do you have a special skill or talent that you would like to 
share?  Do you enjoy being an extra set of  hands?  Residents 

and Family Members always welcome and appreciated! Talk to 
Jen or Tonya today! 

 
 

  Jennifer.Murray@singhmail.com  or  Tonya.Wilson@singhmail.com 



Dear Residents and Loved 
Ones, 
 

Construction is well underway 
and we appreciate your under-
standing and patience through-
out the process.  We know it 
will be well worth it when it is 
complete!  We are going to be 
hosting our annual Easter 
Brunch on Saturday, March 24, 
2018.  We will be having two 
seating times available and res-
idents and families must RSVP 
to attend one of the seating 
times.   RSVP’s will need to be 
in by March 19th in order for us 
to plan the seating arrange-
ments and put the finishing 
touches on our event.  It’s a 
great time to gather and cele-
brate.  We hope you will be 
able to attend! 
 

Sincerely, 
 Jen Matash 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Easter Brunch 

March 24th 
 

Please join us for our Annual Easter Brunch 
March 24, 2018.  There are two seating's availa-
ble 10:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m.  Also, planned be-
tween seating's at 11:30 a.m. is an Easter egg 
hunt for the children.  This is a wonderful event 
and a great way for families to celebrate the up-
coming holiday together.  As many of  you have 
attended last years brunch, this years event prom-
ises to be just as special as past years; delicious 
dishes will be served, entertainment, fun for the 
kiddies and much more.  Please R.S.V.P. by March 
19, 2018, as there is limited seating. Please sign 
up at the IL front desk.  Hope to see you there,  
and may you and your family be filled with many 
blessings this holiday season! 

 

Associate  Birthdays 

 

 

     Eldora D. 3/4 

     Jenna D.  3/13 

     Kayla W. 3/28 

Resident Birthdays 
 

May the Irish hills caress you. 

May her lakes and rivers bless 
you. 

May the luck of the Irish enfold 
you. 

May the blessings of               
Saint Patrick behold you. 

~Irish Blessing 

This month we are celebrating the beautiful 
and majestic country of Ireland. There are 

many holiday themed activities planned for 
this month.  Since everyone is Irish on St. 
Patrick’s day, come and celebrate with us! 

 

 

St. Patrick’s Day Party 

Easter Brunch 2017 


